
 
 
 
 

Venue Change Announcement 
 
 
The 2010 Hub City Kennel and Obedience Club Shows and Trials are moving to the 
newly renovated Hall B at Prairieland Exhibition.    We will be in a larger, more spacious 
venue, with excellent lighting and facilities.  
 
We are moving because Hall A is under reconstruction.  There will be much more 
Exhibitor Parking and convenient Exhibitor Entrances, directly accessible from the 
main Prairielands gate on Ruth Street. 
 


